
The Chilean Government extended the quarantine restriction until, June 5th. The quarantine is 

mandatory for all the Metropolitan Santiago Area, so we are rescheduling the services for the next 

weeks, as a result of our commitment to protect our employees and customers.  

 

Unipack is operative in other areas of the country and also the Chilean Customs does. The airports 

and ports continue to handle cargo, however, the transportation services from ports and airport are 

restricted only to medical supplies, food, and perishables. 

 

We will continue monitoring the situation and advise any updates and new information when 

available. 

UNIPACK offices remain operatives from home and all customer's and agent's requests will be 

answered. 

 


